

Marshall County Judge / Executive's Office

Brad Warning
DeputyJudge / Executive
brad.warning@marshallcountyky.gov

Kevin Neal

Judge / Executive
kevin.neal@marshallcountyky.gov

Cory Daniel
Administrative Assistant / Fiscal Court Clerk
cory.daniel@marshallcountyky.gov

I want to say, "Thank You" to Gov. Beshear for awarding these grant dollars for a much needed upgrade for Law Enforcement Communications infrastructure. This grant award brings Marshall County tax dollars back to our community for a desperate need on infrastructure and is an example of hard work for the taxpayers and those who will benefit from it. Thank you!

October 11, 2022

The Honorable Kevin Neal

Judge Executive, Marshall County Fiscal Court

RE: Homeland Security Grant Award for Application 22-115

Dear Judge Neal,

On behalf of Governor Andy Beshear, the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on the successful grant application submitted for FFY 2022 Homeland Security Grant Program. The application referenced above has been awarded grant funding in the amount of \$422,162.00.

Approved Scope of Work: Grant funding shall be used for the purchase of P25 Communications Upgrade – repeaters, microwave, base station radios in Marshall County for Law Enforcement.

Again, please accept our congratulations and best wishes for a successful project. My staff and I look forward to working with you throughout the course of this grant.

Sincerely,

Josiah Keats

Executive Director Kentucky Office of Homeland Security